
Dear Sir or Madam,   

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing to see if you would be interested in sponsoring the 12th Annual Notara  Farm 

Driving Trial and Combined Test at Notara Farm in Verona, WI on Saturday, July 4 & 5  2025. 

This event is made possible by people and businesses who like to see combined driving alive and well 

in the Midwest!   

Combined driving allows people of different ages and genders to compete on an even level. In past 

years, the youngest competitor was 12 and the oldest was 86! Can you believe that! And both entries 

had a family member on the back of the carriage as a gator for the marathon.  Awesome family sport! 

And you can be very competitive or just be doing it for the love of the sport. It brings the combined 

effort of the driver, navigator, and horse/pony together as a unit and all have to work together. This 

year we will have a Juniors and Multiples Division - promised excitement!!  

Entry fees do not begin to cover the expenses that it takes to put on a driving trial.  Sponsorships help 

make these events happen. The Madison West Towne Middleton Rotary Club teams up with Notara 

Farm volunteers to make this happen and profits go to the Rotary Club for their service organization 

needs which include scholarships, orphanage sponsorship, clean water, and funds to help eradicate 

polio. If you can't sponsor, please consider being a volunteer - - OR BOTH!   

Please spread the word. Our webpage is www.NotaraFarm.org and there is more information there for 

you. We treat our volunteers VERY WELL and have the best food ever! This is a rain or shine event so 

we need your help - - will you help us with your sponsorship? Volunteer? Please contact me!!!   

Thank you for considering this sponsorship. If you have any questions, you may reach me at  

maryruthmarks@gmail.com or 608-513-7490. And texting works great too!!  

Sincerely,   

Mary Ruth Marks   

Owner and organizer of Notara Farm DT and CT  
Phone (608) 513-7490   

NOTARA FARM  
www.NotaraFarm.org maryruthmarks@gmail.com 7732 RIVERSIDE ROAD  

VERONA, WI 53593  
“Keep Driving in the Midwest”  


